
TOWN OF RAYMOND
Broadcast Studio

423 Webbs Mills Road
Raymond Maine 04071

Public Hearing Notice

Tuesday, January 13, 2015
6:30 P.M.

You are hereby notified that the Town of Raymond will hold an Informational Presentation and Public 
Hearing at the Raymond Broadcast Studio on Tuesday, January 13, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. This will be a 
presentation regarding a proposed project to install sidewalks along Main Street, paid in portion by an 
MDOT Transportation Enhancement Grant. 

For more information, please contact Project Manager Danielle Loring at 207-655-4742 x 133. Copies
of  the  grant  application  are also available  at  the Town Office during  normal  business  hours  or  at
www.raymondmaine.org 

http://www.raymondmaine.org/

